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CAUTION: External Email 
 
 
Dear Forward Planning Team, 
 
Please find attached the response from Gala Waterways Group. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 




The Forward Planning Team


Corporate Improvement and Economy


Scottish Borders Council


Newtown St Boswells


TD6 0SA                                                                                                                      Monday 25 th January 2021 


Dear Sirs,


Response to consultation on Proposed Local Development Plan


Gala Waterways Group requests the following in relation to development sites in Galashiels:


Site EGL32B Ryehaugh
The development must not damage or otherwise adversely affect the Buckholm Lade on the
southern edge of the plot.


Site zR06 Roxburgh Street
Any development should facilitate the creation of a Lade walk / cycle way along the Mill 
Lade as envisaged in the Galashiels Masterplan (2017) chapter 7, and in accordance with 
Policy PMD2: Quality Standards (r). Pedestrian access along the lade between the High 
Street Car Park and Roxburgh Street was previously considered in relation to the 
construction of New Reiver House (Job Centre), planning application 04/02452/FUL.


Yours faithfully,


David Usher
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